
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Best Waterfront City in Which to Live, Work and Play." 
 

CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH – MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: 

 
HON. MAYOR, CHAIRPERSON, AND CITY COUNCIL 

  
THROUGH: JONATHAN EVANS, MPA, MBA, ICMA-CM 

 
FROM: JONATHAN BATISTA, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR 
  
SUBJECT: PURCHASE OF A NEW VAC-CON VACJET TRAILER - SOUTHERN 

SEWER EQUIPMENT SALES  

  

DATE: APRIL 21, 2021 
  
CC: GENERAL PUBLIC   

 

Background:  

The Utility Special District (District) regularly uses the Vac Truck in various distribution and sewer 
maintenance projects.  Some of the areas are not easily accessible, if at all, by the Vac Truck.  The 
Vac-Con Vecjet Model VJ750 is a portable, trailer mounted unit that can handle sewer lines, spill 
dilution and clean up. Compared to the Vac Truck, the Vecjet is easier to maneuver and employees 
do not need a CDL license to operate it.  The new VecJet will replace the old 1986 Meyers Trailer Jet 
that was taken out of service two years ago. 

The purchase of the new VecJet will ensure that proper care and scheduled maintenance of the City’s 
sewer system while using appropriate and state of the art equipment. 

City Goals:  

The Citywide Goal is to Accelerate Operational Excellence. 

Fiscal/Budget Impact: 

This is a FY2021 Operational expenditure in the amount of $75,684.00, page 63 of the Budget, 
Account Number 41131104-564000 – Capital-Machinery & Equipment. 
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Recommendation:  

The Utility Special District recommends the approval of the associated Resolution in order to 
continue providing proper care and scheduled maintenance of the City’s sewer system. 

Attachments:  

1. Resolution 
2. Quote 

 


